
 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT  

 

 

March 21, 2022 

 

In May, 2021, the City of Salem entered into a Memorandum of Agreement 

(MOA) with the State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) regarding the 

renovation of the Evergreen Presbyterian Church for the purpose of constructing 

a 19-unit multi-family affordable housing complex at 905 and 925 Cottage Street NE, 

Salem, Oregon.   

 

The MOA required an update to the existing SHPO Historic Sites Database to 

reflect current physical characteristics of the properties in the Grant 

Neighborhood.  

 

The draft Survey is available for public review and comment during the period of 

March 21, 2022 through April 20, 2022.  The document is available on the City’s 

website at: https://www.cityofsalem.net/apply-for-federal-funding .  Due to COVID 

19 safety protocols, to review the document by appointment contact Shelly Ehenger, 

Federal Programs Manager, via email at sehenger@cityofsalem.net. Documents may 

be examined or copied weekdays, 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Written comments from the 

public on the draft Survey may be submitted via email to sehenegr@cityofsalem.net. 

All comments received by 4:00 p.m. on April 20, 2022 will be considered by the 

City.  

 

The Survey will be discussed at the Historic Landmark Commission (HLC) on April 

21, 2022. This is an open, public meeting. Special accommodations are available, 

upon request, for persons with disabilities. Services may be requested for sign 

language interpretation or languages other than English. To request accommodations 

or services, please call 503-588-6178 at least two business days prior to the meeting. 

 

Kristin Retherford, Acting City Manager 

City of Salem 
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